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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 5:37 PM 
To: 'Friel, Ana' 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; England, Jacquelyn 
Subject: RE: 461 8th St, Oakland - Request for Extension 
Ana,
 
Based upon your request, the schedule for preparation of a Work Plan Addendum is extended to 
July 31, 2008.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 

From: Friel, Ana [mailto:afriel@craworld.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2008 4:31 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: denis.l.brown@shell.com; England, Jacquelyn 
Subject: 461 8th St, Oakland - Request for Extension 
Importance: High
 
Jerry, 
 
Given the complexity and rapid implementation of activities at this site recently, we are unable to provide 
the requested Monitoring Work Plan Addendum by June 25, 2008.  After receipt of your letters dated June 
10 and June 11, 2008, Shell requested that CRA re-evaluate the remediation of the site using the recently 
installed injection piping given the issues raised in your correspondence concerning monitoring activities in 
relation to the utility corridors and the BART tunnel.  Based on this review, we will be proposing the 
installation of several additional groundwater monitoring wells (in addition to the two you requested) at this 
site to adequately monitor and evaluate the initial injection event.
 
The proposed additional monitoring wells will be included with the Work Plan for Vertical Delineation due 
July 15, 2008.  The Work Plan Addendum, to include the pilot study for the ISCO activities and appropriate 
monitoring activities, needs an extension from June 25, 2008 to July 31, 2008.  This will allow for the 
generation and appropriate internal reviews of the document prior to submittal to your office.
 
We appreciate your cooperation on this project and your consideration of this request.  Please contact me, 
Jacquelyn England (707-933-2370), or Denis Brown (707-865-0251) with any questions.
 
Regards, 
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Ana Friel, PG
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates
 
408 7th Street,Suite A, Eureka, CA  95501 
p (707) 268-3812
f (707) 268-8180
c (707) 845-4066
afriel@craworld.com
 
Conestoga-Rovers & Associates has acquired the former Cambria Environmental Technology
Visit us at www.craworld.com
 
 
 
This e-mail may contain confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review or distribution by others is 
strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient please contact the sender and delete all copies.
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